March 29, 2022

To the members of the Key City Oldtimers Hockey League,

I"d like to extend my thanks to Scott and the KCOHL executive for their time and efforts in managing the
longest continuously running Oldtimers hockey league in Canada! Please support them, continue the
traditions of the league, and get involved. It’s a place where we can all feel comfortable to play, even
guys with limited skills like me.

I'enjoyed heading to the rink for every game: the camaraderie in the dressing room. meeting new guys,
and making new friends. My Sunday focus has now changed as my grandchildren are moving back to the
area and we have a lot of skiing to do.

I'don’t know how I could have won the Jekyll and Hyde award two years in a row, although an old friend
commented that the hospital can now safely reduce its ER staff during hockey season!

I'look forward to seeing you around town (my wife thinks that’s the only reason I go to Canadian Tire),
and joining you at the golf tournament.

Thanks for all the great memories,

Dave Hall
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